Dear Senator, 
 
I am writing to raise concerns about the striker on HB 2190. I believe this bill is bad for business in Arizona for several reasons which I will explain below.  
 
1. This bill doesn’t allow business owners to decide the best course of action for their business. The bill treats all business owners and businesses as the same. Each business and owner are unique. Some business owners may feel that the nature of their business requires them to employ only those vaccinated against COVID-19 or serve only patrons who can provide a negative test or proof of vaccinations. For example, the business may serve at risk populations such as those with medical conditions or the elderly. Secondly, business owners are people too. Many business owners have health conditions that make COVID especially dangerous for them or may employ staff for whom COVID is a grave concern. After a difficult year, businesses don’t need the government imposing rules that may endanger their business, their patrons, or their employees.  
 
2. Recent surveys have shown that many Americans do not feel safe going to movie theaters or live sporting events. These businesses are struggling. One of the few tools they have is reassure a nervous public is to request information about vaccines. Arizona’s economy benefits from people from other states coming for events like spring baseball, but HB 2190 will only reinforce to would-be tourists that our state is not making their safety a priority.  

3. Arizona has been praised for how well we are doing with getting our population vaccinated. We have invested many of our resources and taxpayer dollars into managing and promoting these vaccines for those who can receive them. People who choose to be unvaccinated could drag the pandemic on for longer leading to more missed work for sick people, more bankruptcies, and a slower recovery for our state’s economy.  
 
Please decline to support this bill! 
 
Thank you for your service to our great state,  
 
A concerned Arizona citizen
